Steven SeBe

From: Kayla Pavao <seamlessmedspa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:01 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Support for bill H-5351

Hello,

Iam in full support of bill H-5351. | currently practice at a clinic in Warren, RI. We provide safe, evidence based care.

If this does not pass, as an NP this threatens a job | have proudly had over the last 5 years, it threatens my livelihood. Rl
would lose an NP to then practice in another nearby state like many others would.

Thank you

Sent from: Kayla Pavao MSN, AG-ACNP-BC
Office: 91 Main Street, Unit 112, Warren RI 02885



